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Fatal Drowning at Davies Beach in Lake Stevens 

[Lake Stevens, WA] On June 26th, 2022, at 5:43pm, Snohomish Regional Fire & Rescue received a 911 
call for a water rescue at Davies Beach, 20th Block of S Davies Rd, in Lake Stevens. Lake Stevens Police 
along with Snohomish County Fire District 4’s E41 with water rescue personal responded to the scene.

As crews arrived, the park was filled with over 100 people and Lake Stevens Police assisted with crowd 
management to get crews to the scene quickly. Once to the swimming area of the park crews noticed 
good Samaritans had already pulled two unresponsive teenagers out of the water. SRFR and SCFD4 
tended to the victims by preforming CPR and preparing them for transport. 

Rescue divers went into the water and located a third juvenile victim in ten feet of water within the 
swimming area and pulled them to shore and started to CPR.

All victims were transported to Providence Medical Center where one of the juveniles was 
pronounced dead and currently two in critical condition. None of the victims were wearing a life 
jacket.

Lake Stevens Police are investigating the cause.
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